NRC: Extension of the time to hold annual General meeting of Shareholders 
On 19 Apr 2018, NETLAND Real Estate Joint Stock Company announced the Documentary of Ho Chi Minh City Department of Planning and Investment on accepting the extension of time to hold annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of the Company as follows:

The opinion of Business Registration Office of Ho Chi Minh City Department of Planning and Investment:

The Clause 2, Article 136 of Enterprise Law 2014 as follows: “General meeting of Shareholders must be held within 4 months from the end date of fiscal year. According to the request of Board of Directors, business registration agency can extend but no later than 6 months from the end date of fiscal year.
Based on this regulation, Board of Directors of NETLAND Real Estate Joint Stock Company can extend the time to hold annual General meeting of Shareholders but no later than 6 months from the end date of fiscal year

